
Aurora Credit Union receives official regulatory approval for merger 

Aurora Credit Union has received official regulatory approval for the merger of Aurora Credit 
Union with Educators Credit Union.   

Members overwhelmingly approved the proposed merger at the Special Membership Meeting 
on May 8, 2018.  

The current services that Aurora Credit Union provides will continue until the proposed effective 
date of the merger (January 2019). Members should continue to use the Aurora Credit Union’s 
two branches. You will receive more information in the mail in the coming months.  

Please call us at (414) 649-7949 if you have any questions. 

 


